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From: Bob Berry
Sent: Monday, May 09, 2011 10:47:19 AM
To: Jim Garrett
Cc: Ron Gregory; Wayne O'Bryan; Larry Baronowsky; Duane Edward Braunecker; Tom
Shaw; Steve Thomas Noland; Lindsay Barron; Eric M. Robeson
Subject: Sargent and Lundy Environmental Study
Importance: Normal

__________________________________
_
Jim,

Per our earlier discussion, please contact Sargent and Lundy and inform them that Eric Robeson will be
taking over this project upon his arrival at Big Rivers. Eric is scheduled to start at Big Rivers on Monday
May, 16, 2011. Could you please schedule a time for you and I to meet with Eric so that we can and bring
him up to speed on the progress of the Environmental Study being performed by Sargent and Lundy.
Eric’s contact information is listed below.

Eric Robeson

VP Plant Construction

270-844-6185 Office

270-314-0499 Cell

eric.robeson@bigrivers.com

Thanks

Bob
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